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THB 180.-

PER DRINK

A refreshing and sparkling mocktail inspired by the
moon's ethereal glow. Pineapple and lime create a
tangy foundation, while mint adds a touch of cool,
refreshing flavor.

Every
Monday



A tropical and exotic mocktail reminiscent of the red
planet. Sweet strawberries blend harmoniously with
creamy coconut milk, while pineapple adds a touch of
tangy brightness.

Every
Tuesday

THB 180.-

PER DRINK



Every
Wednesday

A delicate and aromatic mocktail inspired by the
smallest planet. Jasmine green tea provides a floral
base, while ginger and pandan add subtle spice and
sweetness.

THB 180.-

PER DRINK



Every
Thursday

A vibrant and flavorful mocktail inspired by the
largest planet. Passion fruit and mango create a
tropical burst of sweetness, while sweet basil and
ginger ale add complexity and a touch of zing.

THB 180.-

PER DRINK



Every
Friday

An indulgent mocktail inspired by the planet of love.
Banana and honey create a sweet and velvety base,
while ginger adds a hint of spice. The blue grenadine
adds a touch of color and a hint of tartness.

THB 180.-

PER DRINK



Every
Saturday

A visually striking mocktail inspired by the planet
with rings. Butterfly pea juice creates a vibrant blue
hue, while lime juice and cinnamon add a tangy and
spicy kick.

THB 180.-

PER DRINK



Every
Sunday

A warm and comforting mocktail inspired by the sun.
Roselle and cinnamon create a spicy and tangy base,
while orange and honey add sweetness and a touch
of citrus.

THB 180.-

PER DRINK


